Well that seems to be about all the news from Texas, I was glad
to hear about "Rope Jr'"., He will no doubt be dropping them thru
the hoop before that new desk calendar is too old. Give my regards
to all the athletic office crew and Dean, Hope that I will be able
to drop in on all of you sometime later this summer,
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